
Jeremy Tammi 
Superintendent 
ISD School District 363 
PO Box 465  
Northome, MN 
 
Janet Hasbargen 
Teacher’s Aide 
 
January 10, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Tammi, 
 
Please accept this letter as my resignation for the purpose of retirement at the Indus 
School. February10, 2023.will be my last working day. 
I have enjoyed working as an aide in the library, along with other duties, for the past 34 
years.I will truly miss working with the staff and students but have decided to move on 
to retirement. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janet  Hasbargen 
 


